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INFORMS: 
 
 

BOGOTA, D.C., COLOMBIA. APRIL 28, 2022. - CEMEX LATAM HOLDINGS, S.A. (“CLH”) (BVC:CLH) 
informs that Mr. Yuri De Los Santos Llamas, who works as Director of the group of CLH operations 
in Nicaragua, Guatemala and El Salvador, has been appointed as Commercial Vice President of the  
Construction Channel for CEMEX operations in Mexico, a change that is expected to be 
implemented in June 2022. 

 
The appointment of the new director of the group of CLH operations in Nicaragua, Guatemala and 
El Salvador will be communicated to the market once it is formalized. 
 
 
 
 
 
Note: Unofficial translation for information purposes only. The original document filed in Spanish is the official version, 
therefore in case of any discrepancy between the Spanish version and this version, the Spanish version shall prevail. 
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